WISCONSIN

HISTORICAL
SOCIETY

June 24, 2019

Dear Historic Preservation Commission Chair:

[ 'am pleased to enclose copies of the “Wisconsin Certified Local Government Historic Preservation

Commissions Report 2019” and the summary fact sheet.

It is important that others know about the value commissions bring to communities. Please share
this report widely in your community and with your elected officials. We are also sending a copy to
your chief elected official. Your commission may also use copies of the report to educate citizens
about your work as a historic preservation commission. A printable PDF version of both the study
and the summary may be found on our website at www.wisconsinhistory.org/clg-report. You may

also link to this page from your commission website.

This project was funded through the generous support of the Jeffris Family Foundation. If you have
questions regarding this project, please contact Joe De Rose at either .
joe.derose@wisconsinhistory.org or (608) 264-6512.

Sincerely,

Daina Penkiunas
State Historic Preservation Officer
Phone: 608-264-6511

Email: daina.penkiunas@wisconsinhistory.org
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